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12/10: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. 
The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included a Closed 
Session item, a revised permit endorsement request from CalTrans for the 
American River Bridge Widening, and the District 2022 Newsletter. 
 
12/15: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors meeting. 
I attended this meeting via teleconference to discuss regional levee operations 
and maintenance topics. Items of discussion included State flood control funding 
opportunities for small communities, National Flood Insurance Program risk 
rating calculations, and the retirement of Bill Edgar from the Central Valley Flood 
Protection Board. 
 
12/16: MBK Engineers Robla Creek SWIF meeting. Superintendent Kawamura 
and I met with Pro Mitra from MBK Engineers to discuss his analysis of the levee 
stability issue noted in our 2010 Periodic Inspection. Mr. Mitra used LiDAR 
technology to map the topography of the over-steepened landside slope of the 
levee. His proposed plan is to flatten the landside slope by trimming off excess fill 
material near the levee crown and relocating the fill upstream within the same 
landside levee reach. The ARFCD team will conduct this work in the Spring. 


